From: Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>

To: Brad Frazer <bfrazer@hawleytroxell.com>
Cc: David Halperin <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>
Subject: package

Date: August 19, 2013 at 10:01:49 AM PDT

Hi Brad -

Your DMCA takedown was forwarded to my attention, you should have a reply waiting for you at the US Post Office.
Your tracking number is 9405511899560801097322. Your takedown was identical to the one a month before, so I hope
you won't be disappointed but our answer is also identical.

I must confess to production difficulties. The red ink on the aluminum foil ran, so I don't think your potato looks as
good as it did when I packed it. I'll use wax paper next time. There is a picture available online however so you can see
what it looked like before packing.

https://law.resource.org/pub/us/code/id/idaho .potato.jpg

You've probably seen already from my twitter stream, but in case you haven't, we have some of the code also available
on the document cloud:

https://www.documentcloud.org/search/project: %20%22The%20Idaho%20Code %20is %20the %20Clean%20Potato %22
As always, we'd love to talk about this if your client is ready to talk.
Best regards,

Carl
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